Sherry Perkins

Cooke is not a company that we want anywhere near our waters, our salmon and trout runs, and
our hatcheries, and the entire Sound.

They have revealed themselves to be a company that is only interested in their own profit. We
cannot trust them to take the long environmental view on anything.

Wherever they exist the waters will be polluted and filled with crap from their overcrowded pens
as well as escaped fish that can only weaken our own native varieties.

It was difficult enough to get them out. Now that they're gone, we must not go backwards and let
them in again. They had their chance to be good citizens. Surely we're smarter and have longer
memories than that?



